
There will be NO on-campus orientation..  The orientation video will be an online video to watch 
once logged into the class in ETUDES.  Please go to http://www.imperial.edu/de  for instructions 
on how to log on to ETUDES the first day of class.  All “adds” will be handled via e-mail sent on 
Monday, June 22 to the instructor toni.pfister@imperial.edu – emails sent prior to June 22 will 
NOT be addressed.  


